
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF SHAFTER CITY COUNCIL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Shafter City Council Meeting, at its

 regular meeting of December 18, 2007, canceled the

 regular Council meeting of January 1, 2008.

The next  meeting will be held January 15, 2008,

 at the hour of 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber of the

 Shafter City Hall, 336 Pacific Avenue, Shafter, California.

Christine Wilson

City Clerk

Posted: December 27, 2007


